
From: Binil Nair   
Sent: 2023/07/26 11:09 AM 
To: martin.mederios@brampton.ca 
Cc: Demelo, Emma <Emma.Demelo@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: File No. OZS-2023-0014 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Dear Mr. Martin Mederios, 
 
Please note that we strongly oppose File No. OZS-2023-0014, Redesignation and Rezoning of 
property located at Steeles Avenue and Financial Drive. We have already signed the petition 
filed by the Copperridge community with the details of the concerns within the community due 
to this development.  
 
We would appreciate it if you could please take a look into this matter. 
 
Thanks and Regards, 
Binil Nair & Anulakshmy Binil Nair. 
Messina Avenue Resident 

 


